
  afterward 5305 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  afterward 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as
adverb; more lately, i.e. eventually: -- {afterward}, (at the)
last (of all).[ql

  all 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as adverb;
more lately, i.e. eventually: -- afterward, (at the) last (of
{all}).[ql

  at 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as adverb;
more lately, i.e. eventually: -- afterward, ({at} the) last (of
all).[ql

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be in) want, {be} the worse.[ql

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, ({be} in) want, be the worse.[ql

  be 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), {be} destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  behind 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come {behind} (short), be destitute,
fail, lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  come 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- {come} behind (short), be destitute, fail,
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  destitute 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come behind (short), be {destitute},
fail, lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  fail 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, {fail},
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  in 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later, i.
e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short (be
deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
suffer need, (be {in}) want, be the worse.[ql

  lack 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail,
{lack}, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  last 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as adverb;
more lately, i.e. eventually: -- afterward, (at the) {last} (of
all).[ql

  latter 5306 # husteros {hoos'-ter-os}; comparative from 5259
(in the sense of behind); later: -- {latter}.[ql

  need 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer {need}, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  of 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as adverb;
more lately, i.e. eventually: -- afterward, (at the) last ({of}
all).[ql

  short 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
 i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind ({short}), be destitute, fail,
lack, suffer need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  suffer 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be
later, i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall
short (be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail,
 lack, {suffer} need, (be in) want, be the worse.[ql

  the 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) want, be {the} worse.[ql

  the 5305 # husteron {hoos'-ter-on}; neuter of 5306 as adverb;
more lately, i.e. eventually: -- afterward, (at {the}) last (of
all).[ql

  want 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) {want}, be the worse.[ql

  worse 5302 # hustereo {hoos-ter-eh'-o}; from 5306; to be later,
 i.e. (by implication) to be inferior; generally, to fall short
(be deficient): -- come behind (short), be destitute, fail, lack,
 suffer need, (be in) want, be the {worse}.[ql
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